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June 17, 2024 
 
To: All Bidders/Plan Holders 
 
Re: Addendum No. 1 
 Public Works Bid No. 2024-005 
 E 10th Street CBC Remediation 
 
Addendum Number 1 is issued to provide changes and/or clarifications to the questions asked on the 
above referenced bid.  Date, Time, and Location of submitting this bid remains unchanged. 
 
General: 
Questions and responses requesting plan clarification. 
 
Question 1 – Will a GF-4 be acceptable for the CBC Repair/Remediation work? 
 
Response 1 – A GF-4 WILL BE ACCECPTABLE FOR THE CBC REPAIR/REMEDIATION 
WORK. 
 
Question 2 – The bid schedule shows the estimated quantities for Minor Paving and subgrade prep 
as 187 SY and drawings show the quantities as 377. Can you verify which number we are using? 
 
Response 2 – 377 SY WILL BE THE QUANTITY USED FOR MINOR PAVING AND 
SUBGRADE PREP 
 
 
Attachments: 
 
Bid Documents & Specifications: 
Section 3 – Revised Bid Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

ITEM NO. APPROX. 
QTY. 

CONSTRUCTION ITEMS AMOUNT OF BID 

1 377 

Square Yard 

Subgrade Preparation, as specified and/or 
shown on the construction documents, 
complete in place, and accepted by the 
Owner. 

$___________ 

4 377 

Square Yards 

Minor Paving Type II, HMA SP-IV as 
specified and/or shown on the construction 
documents, complete in place, and 
accepted by the Owner. 

$___________ 

 
 
 
 
 
Construction Plans: 
 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents shall remain unchanged.  This addendum is hereby 
made part of the Contract Documents to the same extent as though contained in the original 
documents and itemized listings thereof. 
 
Each bidder is required to acknowledge receipt of each addendum in Section 3 Bid Form.  Failure to 
do so could render the bid non-responsive. 
 
Plan Holders: As a courtesy, please fill out the information below and fax or email this page back to 
the City of Alamogordo, Attention:  Barbara Pyeatt, Chief Procurement Officer at 575-439-4117 or 
bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us.  
 
 
Received By (Company):  _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date Received:  _________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Number of Sheets Received:  ____________________ Time Received:  ________________ 
 
 
 
Signature:  _____________________________________________________________________ 
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